Stockton First Responders
8600 D St. N Stockton, MN 55987

Dear Fellow Community Members,

My name is Mariah Luhman, and | am the new lead for our community’s First Responder Group.
As many of you know, our small town of Stockton relies on our volunteer first responders and
local ambulance services to provide critical emergency care to our neighbors in need. At
present, | am the only first responder serving a population of approximately 800 residents, and |
am committed to ensuring that we continue to provide this vital service to our community.

To maintain and improve the quality of emergency response, we rely on the generosity of
individuals within our community. As we work to keep the group running and expand its
capabilities, we are seeking donations to fund the purchase of necessary medical supplies,
equipment, and education for our future volunteer responders. Every donation, no matter the
size, makes a difference.

We are asking for your support to ensure the safety and well-being of our community. Your
donation will help fund: '

® Medical Supplies: AED pads, non rebreather masks, nasal cannulas, nasal airways,
blood pressure cuffs, stethoscopes
Equipment: Defibrillators, radios, oxygen valve regulator, first responder bags
Training and Education: Certification for new onboarding members

You can make a donation in the following ways:

1. Checks: Please make checks payable to Stockton First Responders and mail them to:
8600 D St. N Stockton, MN 55987

2. In-Person Donations: If you prefer to donate in person, please feel free to contact me
directly at 507-358-2354 or StocktonFR@gmail.com, to arrange a drop-off.

We are also looking for others in the community who are interested in joining our First
Responder Group. If you are passionate about helping others and want to make a difference,
we would love to have you on board. Whether you're interested in becoming a responder or just
want to learn more about the group and how you can support us, please don't hesitate to reach
out. You can contact me directly at 507-358-2354 or StocktonFR@gmail.com with any questions
or for more information.

Our community is small but strong, and together we can ensure that our first responder group
has the resources it needs to continue protecting and serving everyone. With your help, we can
not only sustain our current operations but also improve and expand the services we offer to
ensure that we're always ready when you need us the most. Thank you for considering a
donation to support our community’s first responders. | am grateful for your support.



